
Anonymous Anonymous 
 
I am completely opposed to WRIA Rule Amendment 1. You have no right to what I choose to do
with my property nor do you have the right to diminish my property value with your unnecessary
and burdensome regulations. There is little scientific evidence that's been presented to substantiate
the claim that a well capable of of supporting 5,000 gallons of water usage per day is impacting
anything in my area. I have read that the impact on streams and lakes from wells this size account
for less than 1% loss in stream or lake content.

You people are completely out of control in Olympia. You will be stopped. Lawsuits are coming
and I will be right there with the class to fight this idiocy.
 


